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Attachment B 

BROOKVILLE MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY 

ENGINEER’S REPORT 

May 10, 2022 

 

1. Wastewater System Improvements Project – Very few warranty items remain to be completed, pending receipt of 

ordered replacement parts.  Ongoing. 

 

2. Main Street Waterline Replacement – Construction work to begin soon once materials are ready.  Proposing 

PennVEST Payment Requisition No. 1 for the following:  Engineering survey, design, permitting, bidding, funding 

application/settlement and construction admin to date:  $132,899.32; and Permits (NPDES Stormwater):  $2,320.00;                    

Total = $135,219.32 

 

3. Water Allocation Permit Renewal – PADEP is still reviewing.  No change. 

 

4. DCED 2020 Non-Entitlement Grant Application (Water Street Waterline Phase 1) – Bid opening was held on April 

28.  Construction work anticipated to commence around June/July.   

 

5. PennDOT I-80 North Fork Bridges Replacement/Utility Relocations – No additional action needed at this time until 

further direction by PennDOT. 

 

6. Water and Sewer Rules and Regulations Update – GDF is concurrently working with the Authority to update the 

20-year-old water and sanitary sewer rules and regulations.  Ongoing. 

 

7. Sludge Transfer Bed – Rebar materials were delivered on May 4.  Construction work to begin soon. 

 

8. BMA WWTP NPDES Permit Renewal – Currently waiting on the last set of sampling results from the lab.  Renewal 

application to be submitted soon.   

 

9. State Gaming Local Sharing Account Grant Funding – Four (4) grant applications were submitted to DCED for the 

following:  Roseville P.S. Emergency Generator - $71,000, Sludge Handling Loader - $59,500, WTP/WWTP Doors and 

Windows Replacement - $119,000, North Fork 12” Water Drive Line Replacement - $928,000.  No change. 

 

10. EPA Reduction in Lead Exposure Via Drinking Water Grant Funding – A new grant program recently opened by EPA 

for construction/infrastructure projects.  The $2,480,000 application was submitted prior to the April 19 deadline. 

 

11. DCED 2022 Non-Entitlement Grant Application –BMA submitting a grant application for the phased Corsica SR949 

waterline replacement - $122,000 for approximately 785 LF of waterline replacement from Pine St./Water St., along 

Pine Street to Maple St., then along Maple St. to SR949. 


